
From: aebmain [mailto:aebmain@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2009 9:58 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: "Assessments, RIN3064-AD35" 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
The FDIC Assessment levied on community bank's is unfair and going to cause a hardship 
when we are not one of the bank's that were in a position to have caused the problem in the first 
place.  Well run community bank's should not have to pay the penalty for the lose run, 
unmanaged bank's.  Where were the examiners?  Why did they not catch these problems earlier? 
  
Joy Wittman 
EVP & Cashier 
American Exchange Bank 
Henryetta, OK 
 


